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The Group has had a pleasing increase of new volunteers and together with 
continued enthusiastic input from the longer-term members, much has been 
achieved in the past year. 
 
The Heritage Room is now used both for storage of the archives and for display 
of club memorabilia. The new glass display cabinet allows for the more valuable 
items to be shown securely. The room is now open for inspection and members 
are encouraged to call in from time to time as displays change regularly. 
 
The first display on Pennant, both present and past during the pennant season, 
which was updated each week with results, was well received from the positive 
comments of many members.  

 
The Library continues to expand from donations and is fast becoming one of the 
best on golf. Members are encouraged to use it and even borrow books if they 
desire. 
 
Our collection of golf clubs has been boosted as a result of donations from a 
number of members. Classifying, cleaning and selecting clubs for future displays 
is progressing. 
 
Classifying of documents has been ongoing with a steady stream of material 
coming in from members and past members. These donations encouraged at 
every opportunity. 
 
Preparation of a series of six static displays, highlighting the development of the 
club over 100 years, is well advanced. These will be used to support the 
forthcoming Centenary celebrations.  

Paul Burgess, 
Convenor, 

Woodlands Heritage Group. 
30 June 2013. 
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